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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Perry, John
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 11:29 AM
To: Green, Robert L
Cc: Settele, Rebecca; Kemper, Keel
Subject: RE: L-29402-4P-A-N   ATS 88272  Lincolnville - Randall Ward & Kristyn Morrissey-Ward

Hi Bob, 
 
Sorry for the delay in responding.  While there do not appear to be direct impacts to the TWWH, we recommend further 
minimization, especially given that there appears to be a public launch 0.6 miles away. 
 
John 
 
John Perry 
Environmental Review Coordinator 
Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 
353 Water Street, 41 SHS 
Augusta, Maine 04333-0041 
Cell (207) 446-5145  
www.mefishwildlife.com 
 

 
Correspondence to and from this office is considered a public record and may be subject to a request under the Maine 
Freedom of Access Act. Information that you wish to keep confidential should not be included in email correspondence. 
 
 

From: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 7:59 PM 
To: Nault, Denis-Marc <Denis-Marc.Nault@maine.gov>; Foust, Karen L <Karen.L.Foust@maine.gov>; Perry, John 
<John.Perry@maine.gov>; Stukas, Heather CIV USARMY CENAE (USA) <Heather.S.Stukas@usace.army.mil>; Clark, Colin 
A <Colin.A.Clark@maine.gov>; ceolpi@town.lincolnville.me.us 
Subject: FW: L-29402-4P-A-N ATS 88272 Lincolnville - Randall Ward & Kristyn Morrissey-Ward 
 
Hello, 
 
Attached is a NRPA application for a recreational pier project in Lincolnville and the corresponding review request 
form.  Several people have submitted comments on this project.  Those comments deal mostly with the length of the fixed 
structure and the fact that this area of Lincolnville does not have many residential pier systems. 
 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing & Compliance Manager 
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Central Maine Regional Office 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 
 
 
 
 

From: Lisa Vickers <lisa@atlanticenviromaine.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 3:36 PM 
To: DEP, Land Application <DEP.LandApplication@maine.gov> 
Subject: L-29402-4P-A-N ATS 88272 Lincolnville - Randall Ward & Kristyn Morrissey-Ward 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi,  
Please see a payment receipt and NRPA attached for a project in Lincolnville. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa 
 
 
--  
Senior Project Manager  
Atlantic Environmental, LLC 
135 River Road 
Woolwich, ME 04579 
(207) 615 - 1527 
www.atlanticenviromaine.com 
 
 


